Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Household Support Fund
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am interested in hearing more about the extension of the Household Support Fund (1 October 2024– 31 March 2025) and would like to know the following. 
1. The number of applications to the Household Support Fund from 1 October 2024 – 31 January 2025.

Answer:
3,949 to date

2. The monetary amount of support provided to applicants to the Household Support Fund from1 October 2024 – 31 January 2025.
This data is exempt from release as it is intended for future publication in line with Section 22 of the Act.
Vouchers for this scheme are still open for redemption and we will not be undertaking a full reconciliation until after 31 March 2025.
After 25 April 2025 this information will be published at Home — Leicester Open Data.  

3. The number of successful applicants to the Household Support Fund from 1 October 2024 – 31 January 2025. 

1,619 to date

4. What is the outstanding monetary amount from the Household Support Fund that is available before the scheme ends on the 31 March 2025. 

As 2 above
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
